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ריבונות
בס"ד

October 11th, 2020

An Open Letter
To:
Ministers and MKs who love the Land of Israel
Tomorrow, you will be called upon to ratify the agreement that was signed between Israel and 
the United Arab Emirates (the Abraham Accords).

Our movement and its supporters are calling upon you, as those who are loyal to and love 
the Land of Israel, to conduct a serious, thorough, and transparent deliberation in which clear 
answers will be demanded regarding several issues surrounding the agreement:

	 The implications of paragraphs 8 and 9 in the agreement. In these paragraphs there  
	 appears a commitment to promote negotiations with the PA regarding “the legitimate  
	 needs and aspirations of both peoples.” Does this constitute Israeli agreement to the  
	 two-state plan and a commitment to the Deal of the Century?

	 The security implications of the paragraphs of the agreement and approval of the  
	 American sale of F-35 stealth bombers to the Emirates.

	 The preferential or exclusive rights that the agreement gives to the UAE on the Temple  
	 Mount.

	 Full transparency of the agreement’s classified paragraphs prior to the vote.

	 Its implications regarding the postponement/delay/abrogation of Israeli policy regarding  
	 the application of sovereignty in Judea and Samaria.

	 Demand that the text of the agreement with Bahrain will also be disclosed to you.

We are all aware of the significance of the strong friendship between the Israeli government 
and the American administration. This friendship contributes greatly to Israel’s standing, to the 
struggle against the Iranian nuclear program, and to Israel’s security might. However, at the 
same time, we must not allow the upcoming US elections to serve as a factor pressuring the 
leadership of Israel to accept programs that will harm Israel’s future and the Zionist vision.

The agreement in question is liable to have critical significance regarding the continued 
existence of the Jewish people in its land. As those who are well aware of the importance of your 
role as representatives of the national camp and of the entire Jewish people, we ask that you 
conduct a frank, fundamental deliberation, even though the primary issue which is currently 
monopolizing the attention of the Israeli public, its leadership, and, indeed, of the entire world 
is coping with the Corona virus.

Demand a clear and well-defined formulation of the Israeli agreements and commitments. 
Ambiguous formulations are liable to form the basis for future Israeli capitulations to another 
American administration or Israeli government that is not, God forbid, from the national camp.

Stand steadfast on your ideological position to prevent establishment of a Palestinian state in 
the heart of our homeland. This is your public mission, and on its basis you will be judged!

Sincerely,
The Sovereignty Movement

Yehudit Katsover and Nadia Matar


